
Please be advised that the next Operating Committee meeting will be held on Thursday, September 28, 2017 at 
the Bi-County collaborative Office , 397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA .
The meeting will begin at 8:00 A.M. 

AGENDA
I. ROUTINE MATTERS

A. Organizational Update

o Welcome New OPC Members 
o 2016-2017 Year in Review 
o School Opening Report 

II. INFORMATIONAL MATTERS 

A. Strategic Plan
B. Professional Development 

o SCRO Behavioral Health Symposium Dec. 14 & 15 

o Bi-County Offerings – Nov. 7th 

o Other PD Offerings –Member District Professional Development Committee 

C. DESE Regional Meeting Oct. 25 North River Collaborative 

D. Federation for Children with Special Needs – Advocate Training 

III. Other 

A. Suggested Topics, Interests, & Speakers   

B. Next Meeting:   Oct. 26th

 

Dr. Arlene Grubert, Executive Director

397 East Central Street, Franklin, MA 02038


